
11/08/2021 

MRS Lorraine Lilley 
14 Neridah AVE 
BELROSE NSW 2085 
lorrainelilley@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1039 - 14 Wyatt Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I'm writing to object to the development proposal DA2021/1039 in respect of lot 14 Wyatt Ave 
Belrose. Lot 14 is at the western end of Wyatt Ave which is a dead end. The electricity 
substation is at the end & the entire area is surrounded by bush. This is a bushfire prone area 
& to even think of putting 2 more boarding houses in this fire prone dead end space with no 
safe way to evacuate is dangerous. Between the proposed site for these boarding houses & 
Forest Way, the main escape route, lies a school of about 1014 students, plus staff. Also a 
child care centre for about 60 children. Plus a proposal for a 24 room boarding house has 
already been granted. There is no safe way for all these people to evacuate in an emergency. 
Also the surrounding streets are narrow & will be unsafe with all the extra traffic & the extra 
cars parked in them. Also lot 16 is long & narrow & has bush directly behind it so the building at 
the back of the block would be very close to any fire.
Not to mention the damage to our native bushland & our native wildlife. 
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